
Dear Parents,

This will be a short Classroom News this week because we will meet with you and your child
next week. I am looking forward to seeing you next week at the conferences. Your child has
been preparing all week to share their learning with you. They have a script to help keep them
on track and are excited to share everything with you. Remember to enter through the school's
front doors and sign in before your conference. Parking will be a challenge on Monday due to a
funeral.

The lost and found is overflowing. All items are on tables in the hallway near the auditorium.
The tables will be set up until Monday morning due to a funeral. During conference week, these
items will be in the upper hallway. Items will be donated at the end of next week. Please look
for your missing items.

Upcoming Events:
11/13-11/22 - Book Fair in the auditorium (Monday, because of the funeral, you must enter
the auditorium by the stage entrance)
11/17 - FREE DRESS FRIDAY
11/20-11/22 - Student-led Conferences (In-person)
11/23 - 24 - No School - Thanksgiving Break
11/29 - Mass grades 3-8 (8:45am)
12/1 - End of first trimester
12/1 - Figgy Pudding
12/4 - All-School Advent Prayer Service in the auditorium (8:35 am)
12/8 - Report card envelopes go home (Toddle refers to them as Progress Reports, which
are available digitally)
12/8 - All-school Mass (9:30 am) Feast of Immaculate Conception

See you soon,

Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TB2fXWp68WzfZUARdQ-UZ2hyGQVoxqIvYUXPZQDpBjDxe9J2n0DbhoePa0fcODunfSxo_-6xkCC_VQNAG2GEalkagJ3JJBNt4pAsY_yGDPZChKG5sL1g0hrNF9wCaXs8yeJ5W6zRokC8j549fh_fNw4ImFcg2K7v9V1g3iYxRtcvVYI0uMT3ZGVv1cFodh5IqKGoumKN6AQTjp3YOS-0I9z5vHH3gqdE3ii_18IdM1ddN15S6T33gg==&c=bYeQiojyKSA62oXUx_k6L8Teu9A3r5mnq7RmaQN2EMNIvEFqGeS9rw==&ch=zR0lOaZOvzIFya7AdETGNfTlAE549UYWtpCSj9JDnkS_M3aQ_yG-Sg==

